
MEMORANDUM 
 
April 2, 2002 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  MADD Press Conference 
 
 
This press conference will take place in the 2nd floor rotunda.  Danny Berry will introduce 
you.  MADD National President Millie Webb is scheduled to speak, as is Lt. Gov. Tuck.   
 
The remarks for the event are attached.  I tied in this legislation with your veto of the 
brewpub bill (HB 1171), since the veto of HB 1171 mentioned the blood alcohol level 
bill.  FYI, I spoke yesterday with William Perkins at the Baptist Record; he is writing a 
very positive editorial about your veto of the brewpub bill and signing of the BAC bill. 


